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The 2015 UNESCO Africa Engineering Week (AEW) was hosted by the Engineering 

Council of Zimbabwe (ECZ) in collaboration with the Zimbabwe Institution of 

Engineers (ZIE) in Victoria Falls, Zimbabwe during the week 14 to 19 September 2015 

under the theme ‘Engineering Innovation for Accelerated Infrastructure Development 

for Africa’. 

 

The aim was to increase the visibility of Engineering and its role in sustainable 

development, to encourage students to study engineering by supplementing STEM 

curriculum with practical applications and to incite more African countries to 

participate in ensuring the sustainability of the efforts. The conference was attended by 

more than 500 participants from several countries including students. 

 


